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Ms. Rose'Pankratz
11 .S. Nuclear Regulatory Agency
' Region III

799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137 ^

Dear Ms. Pankratz:

V
. Regarding your memo of 11-8-0 referring to your letter

of 9-28-89, the following-steps have been, or will be, taken to address
7 'the regulatory concerns expressed.

After conversations with the Commission, a. physical inventory 1

was performed with all units being located and identified. The leak
. tests were-not performed as'yet. Medusa is. presently obtaining quotes
-for the disposal of the'five nuclear sources. Part of the disposal
1 process will be the appropriate leak testing.+

,

Should you require additional information regarding the above
units, please notify me at the above address'or call me at 616-547-9971.

:

Sincerely,

is

i '

Daniel P. Crowley
Environmental Specialist
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